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0il Conservation Commission

Mr. R. F., Montgomery, Proration Manager
P. 0. Box 2045

Hobbs, New Mexico

Gentlemen;

In compliance with your request in your letter dated December 12, 1958,
this will advise that the Amerada Petroleum Corporation, Federal "D'" Well
No. 5 in Unit M of Section 26, T- .fS, R-36-E, was disconnected from our
gathering system by Amerada Petroféﬁm Corporation on May 28, 1958, prior
to reworking the well., It has not been reconnected to our gathering

system since this date.

Yours truly,

EL PASQO NATURAL GAS COMPANY

A stz

D. B, Gillit
Dispatching Department

DBG:bjc
cc: Mr, A. L. Porter, Jr., Director
0.C.C,, Santa Fe, New Mexico
Mr. E. A. Utz, Gas Engineer
0.C.C., Santa Fe, New Mexico
Mr. D. C. Capps
Amerada Petroleum Corporation
Drawer D, Monument, New Mexico
Mr. F. N. Woodruff
El Paso Natural Gas Company
El Paso, Texas
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